Colmers Farm Primary School

Leybrook Road Head Teacher: Mr Williams
Belton Grove Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Young

Rubery Tel: 0121 716 0444

Birmingham Web: www.colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org
B45 9PB Email: enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org









3rd October 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 3 and 5 Drumming Workshop: Fundraising

On **Wednesday 12th November,** all children in Years 3 and 5 will be taking part in a Brazilian Drumming workshop here in school.

To help raise funds to pay for this fantastic workshop we will be asking the children to bring in to school a £1 or £2 coin on Friday 17th October so that we can cover a large Brazilian Flag.

All money raised will go towards the cost of this workshop and enable us to continue to deliver these wonderful workshops for our children here at Colmers Farm Primary. We will then let parents know how much the children raised towards the cost of this workshop.

Should you have any queries please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Williams Headteacher



















